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Glen Jasek 
Vice President and General Manager 

Williams – Eastern Interstates 
 
Glen Jasek has been serving as the Vice President and General Manager of the Williams 
Eastern Interstates business franchise since 2019. The Eastern Interstates franchise 
includes the 10,200-mile Transco interstate natural gas transmission pipeline and storage 
system, the Pine Needle LNG plant, the Cardinal intrastate pipeline, the Gulfstream 
pipeline, and the Gulf Coast Gas Storage business. This franchise is a major supplier of 
natural gas to key markets in the Northeast, Mid-Atlantic, and Southeast United States.  

Before his current role, Jasek was the Vice President and General Manager of Northwest 
Pipeline LLC in Williams’ West Operating Area. He has also overseen several of Williams' 
midstream gathering and processing franchises, including Four Corners, Piceance, 
Wyoming, Overland Pass Pipeline, and Conway fractionation and storage. Before that, he 
was the Director of Environmental Services for the Williams enterprise and held various 
roles in operations, engineering, projects, safety, and environmental. 

Jasek earned his Bachelor of Science with Cum Laude Honors in Science from Texas A&M 
University in 1990, where he was also a member of the Corps of Cadets ROTC program. He 
later earned a Master of Business Administration in 2003. 

 



 

"Joining the advisory board of the Coastal Bend Midstream Program is a unique opportunity 
to bridge the gap between academia and the midstream industry,” Jasek said. “By 
contributing my expertise and insights, I hope to help shape industry-driven research and 
education that will not only enhance the knowledge and skills of students and faculty at 
Texas A&M University-Corpus Christi but also address real-world challenges faced by the 
midstream sector. This collaboration will foster innovation, improve operational efficiency, 
and ensure the development of a skilled workforce ready to meet the future demands of 
our industry." 

Thomas Kalb, Director of the Coastal Bend Midstream Program, commented, “Glen’s 
willingness to join us is a testament to his dedication to public service, the midstream 
industry, and our university. It is people like Glen and our other board members who make 
it possible for us to pursue our mission to bridge Texas A&M University-Corpus Christi to 
the midstream industry through research and development, education, and knowledge 
transfer.” 

 

 


